
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 28, 2022 10:26:56 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 26, 2022 5:11 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-26

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Ryan Miller

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This is a time when more and more citizens are struggling to pay their bills with inflation. Inflation
disproportionately affects those living in poverty and is increasingly affecting middle class families as well. This
rate increase is disguised as a harmonization of all rate zones, but will grant enbridge at least $100 million from
Union South rate zone alone, which is one of the more heavily populated areas. Gas bills have already risen
dramatically with the cost of gas alone, let alone needing an increase in distribution rates. Major corporations are
seeing record profits on the backs of struggling middle class and poverty stricken citizens. It’s shameful for a
business like enbridge to try and increase profits in this extremely tumultuous time. From a personal perspective, my
monthly gas bill increased by 50% from 2021 to 2022. I’m already struggling to pay for the increased cost of
groceries, I shouldn’t have to worry about trying to stop a corporation that generates a $41 billion revenue from
squeezing me for even more money when everyone I know is struggling just as much as I am. I’m asking the OEB
to reject this application

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



